
City of Austin

Recommendation for Action

301 W. Second Street
Austin, TX

File #: 22-1981, Agenda Item #: 11. 6/16/2022���

Posting Language
Ratify a contract with Austin Formula Utilities, LLC to provide emergency water leak repairs at Decker Power
Plant, in the amount of $211,978.

(Note: This contract is exempt from the City Code Chapter 2-9C Minority Owned and Women Owned Business
Enterprise Procurement Program; therefore, no subcontracting goals were established).

Lead Department
Financial Services Department.

Client Department(s)
Austin Energy.

Fiscal Note
Funding was available in the Capital Budget of Austin Energy.

Purchasing Language:
Ratification.

For More Information:
Inquiries should be directed to Melita Harden, at 512-322-6149 or Melita.Harden@austintexas.gov
<mailto:Melita.Harden@austintexas.gov>.

Additional Backup Information:
On January 19, 2022, the contractor provided emergency repairs for a water leak on the only potable water
supply line at the Decker Power Plant. This line provides a crucial water supply for Decker Power Plant’s
power, control room operations, and general potable water needs.

Due to high energy demand, it was imperative to get repairs completed as quickly as possible to minimize
operational and financial impacts.

Strategic Outcome(s):
Health and Safety.
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